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Nitro Games releases Blast Heroes on
Snapchat
New mobile game announced and featured now on the Snapchat platform

Nitro  Games  has  today  announced  a  new mobile  game:  Blast  Heroes. The  game is  now available
globally with a promotional featuring in the Snapchat app. Blast Heroes is a social top-down action
game where players play together as a team, blasting their way through waves of enemies in various
challenging levels.  The game features the Bitmoji avatars by Snap. Blast Heroes is an instant game
available exclusively on the Snapchat platform. This means that the users can jump into the gaming
session immediately in the Snapchat app as there is no separate game download required to play.



”Blast Heroes is our first instant game on the Snapchat platform and we are very much looking forward
to seeing the player reception. We are now expanding our game portfolio to new audiences and plan to
follow up with more instant games in the future.” says Jussi Tähtinen, CEO & Co-Founder of Nitro
Games.

Nitro Games acts as the developer and publisher of the game. Nitro Games had previously, on 23
February 2021, announced that it is developing an upcoming game for the Snapchat platform. For Nitro
Games, this is the first game release on the Snapchat platform. Nitro Games has three more game
development projects with Snap Inc. For more information about Snap.Inc, visit snap.com.
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Nitro Games in brief:

Nitro Games is a free-to-play mobile game developer and publisher. Nitro Games team is a multinational
group of mobile gaming professionals that has the expertise from development to publishing to live-
operations. The Company focuses on producing mobile games with high production value for mid-core
audience. Nitro Games is specialized in the category of shooter games. With Nitro Games’ powerful NG
Platform and the NG MVP process, the Company is able to carry out market validation with its games
during development. Nitro Games has developed games based on its own IP such as Lootland, Heroes of
Warland, Medals of War, Raids of Glory. The company offers its services also to selected customers and
has developed several successful projects to leading mobile gaming companies.

Nitro  Games’ shares  are  listed on Nasdaq First  North  Growth Market  with  the  ticker  NITRO. The
Certified Adviser is FNCA Sweden AB, info@fnca.se, +468 528 00399.
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